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Directions for the
meeting venue:

The June  meeting
is  at  The  Vans
Restaurant  in
Belmont.  The
restaurant  is
located  west  of  El
Camino  Real,  up
the  hill,  at  815
Belmont  Avenue.  
There  is  a  small
parking  lot  across
the  street  to  the
west.  6:30pm  for
drinks,  7:00pm  for
dinner

June 15th, 2010
 

 

 June 15, Meeting Topic and Speakers

 Topic: How to Enter and Exit Ownership the Right Way
 

 1) Melisa Edwards has been with Bank of America for 10 years and is the
Regional Manager for Veterinary financing in California and Hawaii.  Her
products include conventional loans from small equipment purchases,
start up projects, and expansions, to multi-million dollar acquisitions and
commercial real estate.  She resides in Southern California and is married
with three very spoiled dogs.  Melisa can be reached directly at
877-330-3339 or Melisa.edwards@bankofamerica.com
 
2) Gary W. Fox, CPA, is the principal of Gary W. Fox, CPA in Irvine,
California, a firm dealing exclusively with medical professionals. Gary
specializes in tax planning and compliance and is a Certified QuickBooks
Pro Advisor.   He has been helping medical professionals in California for
over thirty years. Gary can be reached at Gary@garyfoxcpa.com or
949-310-4358.
 
3) Gregory L. Kaltenbach; Managing Partner - Signature Resources
 Mr. Kaltenbach has over 15 years of experience in the wealth
management industry. He and his brother Geoffrey share responsibility in
overseeing the operations and growth of Signature Resources. His family's
firm has over 85 advisors across the country, over 50,000 clients, $1 billion
of assets under management and $12 billion of life insurance in force as of
12/24/2007.

Mr. Kaltenbach has spent his career in the area of Estate Planning and
Investment Management and has worked with a broad range of affluent
clientele, including individuals and families, banks, trust companies,
charitable organizations, as well as corporations, business entities,
professional athletes and entertainers.
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He has over 17 years of experience in dealing with high net worth clientele
and businesses in the areas of Advanced Estate Planning, Advanced Life
Underwriting, Planned Giving, Charitable Planning, Succession Planning,
Fee Based Asset Management and Advanced Underwriting.
 
Mr. Kaltenbach is a graduate of the University of Southern California. He is
actively involved in and supports such charitable organizations as the
American Cancer Society and the Pancreatic Cancer Action Network.

 Epidemiology Corner                                                           Charlene Edinboro,
DVM, PhD
 
As we head into summer, here's a reminder for your clients about "8 people foods that are
toxic to pets", from DVM 360 Magazine: http://veterinaryteam.dvm360.com/firstline
/ArticleStandard/Article/detail/670931
 
Merial announced that a dosage for Equioxx® for horses was incorrectly listed in the 6th
edition of Plumb's Veterinary Drug Handbook.  For more, see
http://veterinarynews.dvm360.com/dvm/article/articleDetail.jsp?id=669226
 
Here's a little something to tell people interested in veterinary medicine, about other places to
work: "Federal Veterinarians at Work" http://www.fda.gov/AnimalVeterinary/ResourcesforYou
/AnimalHealthLiteracy/ucm188851.htm?sms_ss=email
 
Did you know this?  Next year, 2011, is World Veterinary Year: http://www.fda.gov
/AnimalVeterinary/NewsEvents/ucm213433.htm?sms_ss=email and http://www.avma.org
/onlnews/javma/nov09/091101j.asp
 
Now, just for fun - "Dogs or cats? What your preference says about you": http://www.ksl.com
/?nid=148&sid=10825765
 
As a reminder, the deadline is coming up for the new APHIS accreditation program...  Do
check the site regularly, as it is updated often...  If the forms or other features are not
working, try again, or call the listed phone number: http://www.aphis.usda.gov/animal_health
/vet_accreditation/av_participate.shtml
 
Remember, if you vaccinate an animal against rabies in San Mateo County, this must be
reported to Animal Licensing.  Fees from animal licenses help fund the county's spay/neuter
program.  For more information about the San Mateo County Spay/Neuter Voucher program,
see http://www.co.sanmateo.ca.us/portal/site/health
/menuitem.f44138fe5f6ec63d74452b31d17332a0
/?vgnextoid=9f8c18789deb3210VgnVCM1000001937230aRCRD.

Newsletter Editor needed.   
 
It has been a pleasure to be your newsletter editor for the past 4 years.  I need to take on
other tasks and will not be able to continue past next month.  With this transition to online and
e-mail, the process will be streamined and much speedier for the new editor.  If you are
interested, (especially all you techies out there) please contact me at novacris@earthlink.net,
or at work at the Animal Dental Clinic, 650 610 9501.  Cristine Mincheff, DVM

Upcoming Events
June Meeting at the VANS in Belmont

Contact the Newsletter Editor at novacris@earthilnk.net to submit articles or
advertisements.  Be sure to write "PVMA submission" in the subject line.
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Forward email

This email was sent to steve@toothvet.info by novacris@earthlink.net.
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

Email Marketing by

Peninsula Veterinary Medical Association | 987 Laurel Street | San Carlos | CA | 94070

News from Peninsula Veterinary Medical Association http://campaign.constantcontact.com/render?v=001wOJ9jnfVk...

3 of 3 5/31/10 6:53 AM


